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Sharing Traditions-
During our October
intensive week,
students were able
to learn all about
preparing and
serving traditional
foods. Students from
all over the region 
were able to share how their families
prepare local foods and learn how other
families prepared their’s. Students also
learned about sustainable harvesting and
food security, earning two college credits
through the UAF Bristol Bay Campus 

Coding the future!
Students from each
of our four districts
took part in the First
Robotics League  
competition this last
intensive week.
Students were split
up into four teams 

November Intensives
Nov. 5th-Nov. 11th 

Anchorage/ Palmer

Dillingham

-Intro to Aviation 
Pilotage

-NCCER Core 1a

Tech Corner

Naknek

-Welding 2

-Culinary 1

-Digital Storytelling 2

-Intro to Education

-Intro to Allied Health

and spent the week building robots from
the ground up. They then learned how to
code these robots to perform certain
tasks. Once the students had completed
building and coding their robots, they
faced off against each other, tournament
style, to see who’s robot reigned supreme
in completing various tasks.

-Intro to Aviation Maintenance

-Welding-Ironworkers Union




















































